
1 
 

 
 
Newsletter 38                                                                                           Friday, 7th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been another exciting week at Woodlands with the children all meeting their new teachers for the next academic 
year on Wednesday, Year 6 having a taster day at their new secondary schools and Year 2 Visiting the Titanic Museum 
on Thursday. 
 
Spotlight on the Curriculum – History – Y2 Visit to the Titanic Museum in Southampton 
Yesterday Y2 enjoyed a very interesting visit to the Southampton Sea City Museum. They started with a series of 
interactive workshops looking at the sinking of the Titanic in 1912 and then had a tour of the Museum. Many thanks to 
Mrs Wright and Miss Turnbull and all the adults for oranising such an exciting trip. 
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Spotlight on the Curriculum Music – Year 3 and Year National Youth Orchestra Workshop 
On Tuesday Hazel Class and Willow Class enjoyed a Music Workshop led by Lily Owen who is a flautist in the National 
Youth Orchestra. 

   
 
 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – July 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree Nursery. 
The July version looks at Safe Searching, the dangers of Online Challenges and ways to limit screentime during the 
Summer Holidays. 
 
 
 
Dates for the Diary 

 

Y3 Visit to Stonehenge Tuesday 11th July 

Y5 Visit to Roche Court Sculpture park Friday 14th July 

Y6 Activity Week Monday 17th July – Friday 21st July 

Y6 Leavers’ Party / Disco ***Thursday 20th July*** - 5.00pm-7.00pm 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly Monday 24th July – 9.30am (only for Y6 parents) 

Final Day of the Summer Term Monday 24th July – 1pm Finish for all pupils 

***TD DAY*** - Staff Safeguarding Training Friday 1st September 

Start of Term 1 for Y1 to Y6 Monday 4th September 

Start of Term 1 for Oaktree Nursery and Reception 
(Acorn Class) 

Tuesday 5th September 

Individual & Family Group Photos Wednesday 22nd November (am) 

 
Kind regards, 
 
M Kitley 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 

https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/
file://///WDL.WILTS.Oakford.net/Home$/Users/Staff/MKITLEY/Online%20Safety%20Newsletter/Online%20Safety%20Newsletter%20July%202023%20-%20final%20final%20final%20final%20version.pdf
file://///WDL.WILTS.Oakford.net/Home$/Users/Staff/MKITLEY/Online%20Safety%20Newsletter/Online%20Safety%20Newsletter%20July%202023%20-%20final%20final%20final%20final%20version.pdf

